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Dear Members of the House Revenue Committee: 

 

I urge you to support HB 4115.  

It is fiscally irresponsible for the state of Oregon to have investments in fossil fuel 

companies. They are a dead-end investment and also continue to harm the future of 

our children and grandchildren. The Oregon Treasury needs to be transparent with 

how our money is being invested, and this bill is an important step in that direction.  

The investment holdings are PUBLIC INFORMATION and should be treated as such. 

The Treasury is in possession of the data and should provide them once a year.  

 

Please act quickly on this issue. The climate chaos continues to impact us at an 

accelerating pace, and Mother Earth does not negotiate. 

 

Thank you, 

Fred 

 


